SITE INSPECTION REPORT OF DISTRICT FOREST OFFICER AND
WILDLIFE WARDEN, TIRUNELVELI

I have inspected the proposed area on 09.12.2019. The proposed area is 0.1196
ha falling in Muthur RF of Tirunelveli Range of Tirunelveli Forest Division for the
diversion of forest land for CWSS to Reddiarpatti and other 63 rural habitations in
Palayamkottai Union in Tirunelveli District. The area has thorn scrub vegetation. The
linear area of proposed water supply pipeline is 0.1196 ha and the length of 1.994 Km
and average width of 0.0006 m and average depth of 1.2 m.

No tree is felling in this project and no endangered species of flora and fauna in
the proposed area. The proposed area for diversion do not have any important

monuments which are archaeological / heritage/ Defence establishment site etc.,

In the proposed area the user agency has not carried out any work which
contravenes the Forest Conservation Act 1980. Since there is no alternate route for
water supply pipeline, water supply is very much essential to public, on this ground
CWSS to Reddiarpatti and other 63 rural habitations in Palayamkottai Union in

Tirunelveli District diversion of 0.1196 ha Forest Land 1s recommended.

District Forest Officer and Wildlife Warden
Tirunelveli Forest Division
Tirunelveli
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